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Newsletter WE 22nd  September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please remember that school starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3:15pm. Last week I 
mentioned that children should not be on the school grounds before 8:40am.  However, due 
to supervision and safety, this will have to be changed to 8:50am.    Please ensure that your 
child is on time, so that lessons can start straight away after registration. This does not affect 
the children attending breakfast club who enter the school as normal. between 8:20am and 
8:40am.  
 
We will be holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning next Friday 29th September @10am.  All 
welcome.  
 
Entering the school in the mornings 
 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
Children to go to their outside classroom doors as they have before, but not before 8:50am. 
 
Year 3 
Children to enter the school building via the cloakroom room door opposite the pond area at 
8:50am.  The children will have to walk around the outside of the school past the nursery 
and down the steps to the cloakroom door. 
 
Years 4, 5 and 6 
Children to enter the school via their outside classroom doors at 8:50am.  The children will 
have to walk around the outside of the school past the nursery and down the steps to the 
cloakroom door. 
 
Below is a full list of all our after school clubs: 
 

Day Club Year Groups 

Monday Sports Club 3,4,5,6 

Monday Choir 2,3,4,5,6 

Tuesday Board game club 3,4,5,6 

Tuesday  Football 3,4,5,6 

Thursday American Football 4,5,6 

Thursday  Mini Vinnies 1,2,3,4,5,6 

Craft club for Reception class, Yrs 1 and 2 will be starting soon 
 
As always, if you need to speak to me please contact the office on 01495-303631 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr J. Price (Headteacher) 

Liturgical Year and Cycle: Liturgical Year and Cycle: 24th  Sunday of Ordinary Time | Cycle A 

Key Scripture: Matthew 18: 15-20   Our Pupil Profile this term is to be Grateful and generous 
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